Senator Bill Doyle
Town Meeting Day Survey - March 2012

Not
Yes No Sure
1) SHOULD VERMONT CONTINUE ITS EFFORTS TO CLOSE YANKEE? 1
2) SHOULD DRIVERS BE PROHIBITED FROM USING CELL PHONES )
WHILE DRIVING?
3) SHOULD VERMONT HAVE A FOUR-YEAR TERM FOR GOVERNOR? 3
4) DO YOU THINK THAT GOVERNOR PETER SHUMLIN IS DOING 4

A GOOD JOB?

5) DO YOU BELIEVE THE VERMONT LEGISLATU RE IS DOING A GOOD JOB?

6) ARE YOU OPTIMISTIC ABOUT THE FUTURE OF VERMONT?

7) ARE YOU OPTIMISTIC ABOUT THE FUTURE OF OUR NATION?

8) DO YOU BELIEVE VERMONT’S BOTTLE DEPOSIT LAW SHOULD BE
EXPANDED TO INCLUDE ALL BOTTLED BEVERAGES?

N ] 0~ N W

9) DO YOU SUPPORT THE FEDERAL LAW WHICH REQUIRES EVERYONE TO
HAVE HEALTH INSURANCE?

10) SHOULD WIND TURBINES BE BUILT ON VERMONT RIDGELINES? 10

11) SHOULD STATE AND FEDERAL FUNDS BE USED TO ALLOW VERMONT’S 11
SCHOOLCHILDREN TO HAVE NUTRITIOUS MEALS?

12) SHOULD VERMONT LEGALIZE THE POSSESSION OF SMALL AMOUNTS 12
OF MARLJUANA (2 OUNCES)?

~ 13) SHOULD THE HIGH SCHOOL DROP-OUT AGE BE CHANGED 13
FROM 16 TO 18?
14) SHOULD THE STATE OF VERMONT CONTINUE TO SUPPORT OUR 14

WORKING FARMS AND FORESTS?
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